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On Friday July 16, 2010 at 11:00 a.m., the BNSF Railway will be presenting locomotive 
#1685 to The Vintage Locomotive Society Inc., operators of the Prairie Dog Central 
Railway. This donation presentation will be held at the BNSF facilities located at Taylor 
Avenue and Lindsay Street. 

 

 

Locomotive #1685 is significant because it served all of its time operating in and around 

Winnipeg from when it was built and delivered as Midland Railway #2 in March 1957 to 

October 2008 when it was retired as BNSF #1685. It has been a Winnipeg railway icon for 

over 50 years. 

This locomotive will be preserved in operating condition by the Society as part of its 
vintage train operations. 
 
The Vintage Locomotive Society Inc. is a non-profit all volunteer organization which 
operates the Prairie Dog Central Railway which is a vintage tourist operation. 
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